Eden Park Elementary PTP September 2018 General Meeting Minutes

Time, Date, Location: Thursday September 13, 2018. Room number 115

Meeting called to order by: President Alvin Urena at 2:45pm

Approval of minutes: April 2018 PTP meeting.

Motion was made by Alvin Urena to approve and seconded by several others to approve the minutes from the April meeting.

Current Board of Elections:

President- Alvin Urena Vice President- Kari Urena Trasurer- Melissa Hoard/ Leah Boyes Corresponding Secretary- Elisa Balcarcel Recording Secretary- Alison Delano

Reports

Principal's Report

Coffee on the Curb to start this week. This will happen the last Friday of the month and will be open to all parents at drop off. We will talk about the exciting and new stuff happening at the school and the community with the help of Lisa Milson.

Treasurer's Report

Starting off the year in decent shape. Currently, we have a balance of \$3,139.40 in the account. We still have 1 outstanding check that hasn't been cleared for \$115.44 from December of 2017. The outstanding check was voided and a new one was issued at the meeting. All bills have been paid except for \$277.00 to the transportation department. With the check of \$115.44 and the \$277.00 to transportation, our balance will be \$2,746.96. A P&L has been put together from 17/18 school year.

Title 1

Lisa talked about Coffee by the Curb along with Mrs. Sevigny. Also talked about the Zoo night at Roger Williams Park Zoo on September 19th from 4:30-6pm

Old Business

New board elections were held and the new board was introduced. The cookie fundraiser went very well. The spring carnival was a loss in money. There was not a rain date for this event. We ended up loosing \$800, but we do have a \$250 credit for the inflatables for next years event. The Smart TV has been placed on hold for now due to upcoming construction to the upper wing. Spoke about the buddy bench plaque. Need to reach out to building and grounds to have installed once it's purchased.